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I wish to express my strong opposition to this bill.  It is obviously designed to make 

voting more difficult, and less accessible to voters.  Voting by mail has worked well 

here, there is no reason to change it. This, like many other attempts to make voting 

more difficult most affects working people, disabled people and people without 

transportation. Voting should be accessible to all.  This is a bad bill and I urge you to 

vote against it.  


